
24th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We plan to celebrate Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee in school with the children on Friday 
27th May. 
 
We have cleared a space for our Platinum Jubilee Garden and have a silhouette of the Queen, 
kindly crafted by Mr Spence, along with all the beautiful fig trees and plants generously 
donated by yourselves ready to be planted as part of ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’. 
 
This week the children are learning about the important events and discoveries that have 
occurred over the last seven decades. The children will share their learning during a whole 
school assembly on Friday. This will be followed, after lunch, with a Decades Disco, Jubilee 
Treasure Hunt and ice lollies (there will be no charge). 
 
Please send your children into school wearing their school uniform or PE kit, if it is their PE 
day, as feedback from the parent community has requested fewer dress-up days. 
 
Please do contact us if we can help with anything, in person or via the telephone.  School 
closes on Friday for two weeks and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 
13th June for the final half term of the year. 
 
Have an enjoyable half term holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Claire E Lee 
Head Teacher 
 


